
Shalfleet Village Hall -  
 Maintenance Report.  

for meeting on 24th June 2022.


Repairs.


The newly reframed pictures have now been hung on the wall. They have been grouped 
together on the wall opposite the big window. The new non-reflective glass will give them 
some protection against the natural light from the window.

Improvements.


24 melamine sandwich trays were purchased for use at the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee party. 
They will also be very helpful for the teas at the fete.


Other. 

A selection of summer flowering plants for the troughs and carpark bed were purchased 
from Care in the Garden, Wootton. They are a community based charity giving local 
employment for disadvantaged adults.


Future.


The hall floor has become sticky in places and washing does not rectify. I believe it to be a 
deterioration of the sealant applied last time in August 2020. The floor needs to be sanded 
and resealed. 

The PCC will be replacing their sound system in the church, the old system (currently 
working but temperamental) will be available to us if we wish to install a PA system at the 
Hall. It would require the purchase of some extra items of equipment and might not be 
viable (it is old and temperamental) but would be useful for the fete.


Michael									 19th June 2022


